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Dear Parents & Carers,

To celebrate Black History Month we would like to invite all parents and carers to bring in food, stories, music and family photos on Monday 9th or Friday 13th October at 9am.

If you are able to bring anything you would like to share to celebrate Black History Month, please speak to your child's key person.

We will also be sending home a star for each child next week, where you can write your dream for your child.
This is inspired by American civil rights activist Martin Luther King's speech in 1963 where he called for an end to racism in the USA.

During his speech he said:
'I have a dream that my four little children will one day live in a nation where they will not be judged by the colour of their skin, but by the content of their character'.

Thank you.
Yours Sincerely

Beth O’Neill
Head Teacher 
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